
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: JANUARY 23, 2017 

 

TO:  BOARD OF EDUCATION, ISD #31 

   

FROM:  CHRIS J. LEINEN,  DIRECTOR OF BUSINESS SERVICES 

 

SUBJECT: GENE DILLON SCHOOL BID RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

COMMENTS: 

 

Attached please find a bid recommendation from Duane Kaiser of Kraus Anderson for 

the Gene Dillon School. The lowest responsible bidder is listed along with the amount of 

the bid for that work scope. The Alternate bids are included as noted in the 

recommendation. The total for these work scopes is $20,465,034. 

 

 ACTION: 
 

The motion was offered by _____________________, seconded by _________________ 

and, carried (                   ) to approve the Gene Dillon School Bids in the amount of 

$20,465,034 as presented. 

 

 

 


